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Exhibit R — SHPO Letter

Kellye French

From: Stacey Neal [info@haeidd.org]
Sent: Tuesday, January 04, 2011 8:19 AM
To: Rachel Watson; DCRT Section 106
Subject: LED Site Certification Program

Importance: High
Attachments: aerial and map.docx; double aerial.docx; Survey_Hammond LA.pdf

Rachel,

I have attached information on a site in Hammond, LA that we are trying to get in the LED Certified Site
Database. | have aerials, a map and a survey of the property on Pride Drive that we are working on. [need a
State Historical Preservation Officer letter regarding the presence of historical or cultural artifacts on the site.

If you need any other information, please contact me. This is the last piece of information that | need.
Thanks so much in advance for you help.

Stacey Neal, PCED
Cammunity Developer

Hammeond industrial Development Board

Hammond Area Economic & Industrial Development District
1514 Martens Drive, Ste 136

Hammond, LA 70401

Phone: 985-549-3160

Fax: 985-549-3161

Cell:  985-351-5111

info@haeidd.org

www.haeidd.org
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